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I object to the proposed plan for Westconnex.  
 

It is inconsistent with the NSW Government’s policy to reduce the number of cars coming into the 
city and to reduce congestion;  

 
There are serious threats to our city’s liveability, including reduced air quality and the massive loss 

of parkland, trees and valuable inner city land;  
 

There is a serious lack of transparency and consultation with affected communities. 

 


